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Glenbriar Technologies announces relocation of Calgary office 
 

CALGARY, AB – August 2, 2011 — Glenbriar Technologies Inc. (CNSX: GTI) announced today the 
relocation of its Calgary head office to Suite 1100, 736 – 8 Avenue SW, Calgary, Alberta effective August 
2, 2011.   
 
The new location is the penthouse floor of the Petro Fina Building, an 11 storey Heritage style office 
building at 8th Avenue and 7th Street SW in downtown Calgary, with two way access to Calgary’s elevated 
“Plus 15” pedestrian network and convenient connections to the C-Train, Calgary’s light rail transit.  The 
building has been recently renovated and updated to modernize the infrastructure and bring out the 
unique art deco elements of its original design, and includes fitness and conference facilities for tenants. 
 
The move to larger, more interesting office space reflects Glenbriar’s expanding and growing business   
demand as it increases its focus on the enterprise space.  The new location is being built out to 
Glenbriar’s specifications, and includes a private balcony, enhanced server room and stylish décor.  
Glenbriar will be operating out of Suite 1040 pending completion of renovations. 
 
About Glenbriar 
Glenbriar Technologies Inc. (CNSX:GTI) has been a leading provider of Enterprise IT Managed Services, 
Software and Telephony solutions to some of Canada’s largest manufacturing and distribution 
companies for over 20 years.  From its offices in Calgary, Vancouver and Waterloo, Glenbriar’s staff of IT 
professionals manage and support the IT needs of over 250 companies. From its early roots in 
developing and supporting ERP systems, Glenbriar has branched out to support all things technical 
under a client’s roof, from complete infrastructure and business applications to telephony solutions.  
See www.glenbriar.com for more details. 
 
For further information call: Robert Matheson  Lindsay Mackay   
     CEO    Director, Business Development 
     +1 (403) 450-7410  +1 (403) 450-7407 
 
The CNSX has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy and accuracy of this 
information. 
 
This news release may contain forward-looking statements. These forward-looking statements do not 
guarantee future events or performance and should not be relied upon.  Actual outcomes may differ 
materially due to any number of factors and uncertainties, many of which are beyond Glenbriar’s control.  
Some of these risks and uncertainties may be described in Glenbriar’s corporate filings (posted at 
www.sedar.com).  Glenbriar has no intention or obligation to update or revise any forward looking 
statements due to new information or events. 
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